
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 24, 2025 
 
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
Room 215 
1001 E 62nd Avenue 
Denver CO 80216 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
RE: Review of 2024 Annual Report – Permits M1981085 and M1981086 
 
The Northern Colorado Water Conservancy District (NCWCD) is responding to the letter received 
on December 23, 2024, regarding discrepancies in the reported affected areas for permits 
M1981085 and M1981086. 
 
Upon review, we identified that the affected areas were misrepresented in our previous annual 
reports due to a mix-up between the total permitted quarry area and the actively mined area. These 
figures have been corrected in the 2025 annual report submittal, which now accurately reflects the 
affected areas at each facility. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information. 
 
 
 
Blake Curran 
Environmental Planner 
Northern Water 
Bcurran@northernwater.org 
(720) 964-3710 
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